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Virginia Electric and Power Company
' ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President

'

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

,

Gentlemen:
.

SUBJECT: PROPOSED IMPOSITION OF CIVIL PENALTY EA 84-52 REFERENCE INSPECTION,

REPORT 50-280, 281/84-11

During a telephone conve sation conducted on August 29, 1984, between you and
Mr. R. C. Lewis of my staff, an additional eight days in which to respond to our
letter of July 30, 1984, proposing the imposition of a Civil Penalty was
requested. In order to allow you to incorporate additional and more complete
data into your response and to enhance our independent verification of your
current corrective actions, we agree to extend the response date to September 7,
1984.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

| Sincerely,

,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

| cc: J. H. Ferguson, Chief Operating
Officer

W. S. Mistr, Manager - Security
R. F. Saunders, Station Manager

.

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
R. DeYoung, IE
J. Axelrad, IE
Commonwealth of Virginia
License Fee Management Branch
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